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April 16, 2018

David F. Maxwell, Secretary-Treasurer
Downtown Savannah Authority

PO Box 1027

Savannah, GA 31410

Dear Mr. Maxwell:

The City of Savannah respectfully requests the assistance of the Downtown Savannah
Authority through the issuance of bonds to provide funding for the acquisition and
construction of parking facilities to serve the east end of River Street and for the
acquisition of a vehicle to equip the City’s fire department.

berfo Hernandez
City Manager



